April 1k, 1961

The Honorable Robert B. Duncan
House of Representatives

State Capitol

Salem, Oregon

Dear Mr. Dumcen:

I appreclate yowr sending me coples of your correspondence
with Sigma Chi. We have had long and pleasant association with
Sigma Chli at the University of Oregon and we hope most carnestly
that the restrictions which are bringing the fraternity public
reproof will be eliminated.

We are proud to bear the name of "State University" and
we are desirous that the affairs of the institution and its con-
stituent organizations shall always be so conducted that all of
our citizens will have confidence that its advantages are open
to all without favor, and without discrimination.

With best perscnal wiches,

Sincerely,

William C. Jones
Acting President
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